FW: Variance App. No. ZBA-24-00339 - 21 Norwalk Avenue

Young, Mary <maryyoung@westportct.gov>
Thu 9/5/2024 2:26 PM

To:Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>
Cc:Tartaglia, Michael <mtartaglia@westportct.gov>

FYI: See below

Mary Young
Planning and Zoning Director
(203) 341-1078
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From: Tyler Flynn <TFlynn@wrkk.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 2:24 PM

To: Tartaglia, Michael <mtartaglia@westportct.gov>

Cc: Young, Mary <maryyoung@westportct.gov>; Leonard Braman <lbraman@wrkk.com>; David Johnson
<david@vanderblue.com>; Holly Jaffe <holly@wowhaus.com>

Subject: Variance App. No. ZBA-24-00339 - 21 Norwalk Avenue

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr. Tartaglia,

Please be advised that | will be appearing and speaking on behalf of our clients Holly Jaffe and David Johnson at
the September 10, 2024 Zoning Board hearing. We plan to oppose the above referenced variance application.
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

B WOFSEY Tyler W. Flynn
Ml ROSEN 5033072300

600 Summer Street | Stamford, CT 06901 | wrkk.com | tflynn@wrkk.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments are sent by a law firm and may contain information that is legally
privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-
mail, or any information or documentation contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the

sender immediately by reply e-mail, by returning it to the sender and by deleting this copy from your system. Thank you for your

cooperation.



